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PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the Avon Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, June 1, 2023, at
7:35 p.m. regarding a Definitive Subdivision of Land at the property located at Parkview Lane. This hearing
will consist of Site Plan Review under Section 255-12.2. The applicant, Terry Edwards is proposing to make
modifications to an existing approved Subdivision roadway layout by adjusting the cul de sac location as shown
on the submitted plans. The site is located within the Residential Zoning District.

The hearing will be held in the Avon Planning Board Office at the Avon Town Hall, 65 East Main Street. The
meeting link can be found at https://www.avon ma.gov/node/59/agenda. Text may be viewed prior to the
hearing in the Town Clerk’s office.

Charles Comeau, Chairman
AVON PLANNING BOARD

Publication dates: May 17, 2023, and May 24, 2023, in The Brockton Enterprise
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